
 

 

 

Bendigo Racing & Trialling for April 2024 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday Sunday 

1 
Easter 
Monday 2  3 

 
 
 

4  5  6  7  

  
No Trials 
 
Scheduled Track 
Maintenance 

 
Scheduled Track 
Maintenance  

 
Scheduled Track 
Maintenance 

 
Scheduled Track 
Maintenance 

 
No Trials 
 

 

8  9  10  11  12  13  14  

  
Arm Trials from 9am to 
4pm 

RACING (T) 
 
 
Pen trials after the last 
race 
 

 
Education Trials from 
10am (call office on Wed 
to book) 

RACING (T) 
 
 
Pen trials after the last 
race 
 

RACING (T) 
 
 
Pen trials after the last 
race 
 

 

15  16  17  18 
 
 
 
 

19  20  21  

  
Arm Trials from 9am to 
4pm 

RACING (T) 
 
 
Pen trials after the last 
race 
 
 

 
Education Trials from 
10am (call office on Wed 
to book) 

RACING (T) 
 
 
Pen trials after the last 
race 
 

Arm Trials from 9am to 
5pm 
 

 

22  23 
 
 
 

24  25 ANZAC DAY 26  27  28  

  
Arm Trials from 9am to 
4pm 

RACING (T) 
 
 
Pen trials after the last 
race 
 

 
Education Trials from 
10am (call office on Wed 
to book) 

RACING (T) 
 
 
Pen trials after the last 
race 
 

 
Arm Trials from 9am to 
5pm 

 

29  30  1  2  3  4  5  

  
Arm Trials from 9am to 
4pm 

RACING (T) 
 
 
Pen trials after the last 
race 
 

 
Education Trials from 
10am (call office on Wed 
to book) 

RACING (N) 
 
 
Pen trials after the last 
race 
 

 
Arm Trials from 9am to 
5pm 

 

  

https://www.calendarpedia.co.uk/

